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March 2024 Activities 

NEW: Ping Pong -Thursday's from 11 a.m.-2 P.M.& Saturday's 11 -2 p.m. 
Free Ice Cream at 3 p.m. (bring your own bowls & spoons) 
6 p.m. Board Meeting 
Gentle Exercise (Tuesday and Friday at 9 a.m.) 
Ladies Meeting at 1 p.m. 
Quilting at 10 a.m. on Wednesday's 
7 p.m. Bingo. Cards are 50 cents each, Coffee and donated snacks are available for a $1 
suggested donation (every Thursday unless otherwise noted)* 
Ladies monthly birthday lunch at Vicki's in San Benito-meet at the hall to carpool at 10:45 a.m. 
Curt James Show at 7 p.m. Advance tickets $9.00 ($11.00 at door) 
EASTER DINNER -1 p.m. $5.00 per person, bring a dish to share 

Games every Sunday at 2:00 p.m., and Monday and Wednesday at 7:00 p.m. 
Ladies Bible Study every Monday at 3 p.m. 
Gentle Exercise-every Tuesday and Friday at 9 a.m. 
Men's Bible Study every Thursday at 9:30 a.m. 
Quilting every Wednesday at 1 O a. m. 
Ping Pong - see above for times, days, also see the calendar. 
*Bingo - Date change for March 27 only - Last Bingo on Wednesday 3/27/24 

~ 

Pancakes/Biscuits & Sausage Gravy Breakfast every Wednesday morning from 7:30 to 9:00 IF VOLUNTEERS 
HAVE SIGNED UP TO HOST. Cost is $4.00 per person. Bring table service. This is a fund raiser and 
available to all residents of the park as well as their friends; however, we cannot advertise as open to the public. 

Bingo every Thursday at 7:00 p.m. Cards are 50 cents each. Coffee and donated snacks (a sign-up sheet for the 
snacks is posted on the bulletin board) are available for a $1 suggested donation. Proceeds are added to the 
bingo prize pot. This is open to all park residents and their friends outside the park. 

Coffee and Donuts every Friday morning at 7:30. Coffee and donuts, and sometimes fruit are available for $2.00 
per person. 

The Singles Group meets at the hall at 4:00 every Friday afternoon. You're welcome to bring a beverage and 
snack for yourself or to share if you choose. 

You are asked to bring your own table service for most events where food is served (BYOTS). But if you forget, 
we do have paper plates, plastic utensils and cups available in the Hall kitchen. Do not plan to use plastic, foam 
or foil storage containers to take food home. Single serving take-home containers will be available for use 
following some of the meals. 

Please check all the activities listed on the bulletin board, sign up when attending and 
sign up to volunteer. 


